
 
 
 

Q4 2024 DA FIG Report for Dickerson Power, LLC. 
 

• Safety concerns for the period – None 
• Environmental concerns for the period – None 
• Operational concerns for the period -None 

o Planned outage on H1 Combustion Turbine past mid-point.  
 Will complete in early December. 

• Rockland Capital completed the purchase of Dickerson Power on 04Nov24, following FERC 
approval. We will be transferring to a new O&M provider, NAES, effective 01Jan25.  
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